
C.M.E.F Trust Pre-Primary School – Mumbai 

Nursery, K.G & Transition  

Circular No: 16/2022-23           1
st

 August, 2022.  

 
Dear Parents, 

 

This is to inform that Queen Mary School will be conducting CISCE Regional Yoga 

Competition on 4
th

 and 5
th

 of August, 2022 for 50 schools across Maharashtra with 

approximately 400 students. As the classrooms are required for the participants as 

waiting rooms, students will have holidays on 4
th

 and 5
th

 of August, 2022. Kindly 

note these two days will be compensated later. 

 

Looking forward to your support. 

 

Thank You 

 

 

Ms. G. Mathias 

Co-ordinator 

 


